
YOUR VOTE, YOUR VOICE
Have you completed your mail-in ballot?

Participating in the Maryland Primary Mail-in Ballot is one important way
we can act locally to make our values heard.

To make sure your vote is counted:
1. Read and follow all the instructions provided with your ballot
2. Fill out your ballot paper
3. Seal and sign the back of your declaration envelope
4. Post your ballot or return it to a designated drop off point by 2 June. Drop off points are listed on the

Anne Arundel County Board of Elections website 

Still have questions? See the Maryland Board of Elections website for more information including a series of
FAQs. They have also published a Guide for Voters.

Join our Dem 30 Team and help Get out the Vote from your living room!

We need your help get out the vote during this pandemic and remind voters about returning
their ballots and answer any questions about voting by mail. Please join the District 30
Democratic Club - Anne Arundel County, Maryland, Senator Sarah Elfreth, Delegate
Shaneka Henson, and Delegate Dana Jones this Saturday to phone bank D30 voters to
ensure their voices are heard during the primary!

Saturday May 30: 10am to 1pm
From your living room!
RSVP and more info: https://www.facebook.com/events/307800266920584/

An experienced, impartial judiciary is vital to our democracy

When you vote, please remember the importance of an impartial,
experienced and trusted local judiciary. I am endorsing our sitting Anne
Arundel County Circuit Court Judges: Pamela Alban, Elizabeth Morris, Rob
Thompson and Richard Trunnell. They are all well known for their
knowledge, character, legal expertise and judicial temperament and have
been endorsed by all elected Democrats and Republican county officials.
Please consider giving them your support as well.

Your vote in action: A strong local team delivering for our community

Our local team of elected Democrats continues to work across City, County and State lines to
deliver for our community. One important example is the recent passing of Senate Bill 457.
This legislation enables local jurisdictions to create funding structures to mitigate the effects
of climate change, including sea-level rise, major rain and storm events. ​
“This legislation is so important for Annapolis,” said Mayor Buckley. “We’re particularly
vulnerable to climate change but we’re also determined to lead the way and become the
resiliency capital of the country.”
Thank you to County Executive Steuart Pittman, Senator Sarah Elfreth, Delegate Shaneka
Henson and Delegate Dana Jones for working with our Mayor and our City. Their teamwork
represents the power of our votes in action.
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